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IMMEDIATE PROGRAM 
  VENUE              SPEAKER / TOPIC CHAIRPERSON 

  This week:  Wednesday 31 July 6.30 for pm start 
LOH Michael Gidley – Rotarian behind the 

Badge 
Beth 

  Next Meeting: Wednesday 7 August 6pm for 6.30 start 
LOH RYPEN Students Don 

 

 IMPORTANT ADDRESSES & CLUB INFORMATION 
Club Postal Address: P.O. BOX 295 GLEN WAVERLEY 3150 
Web Address: http://mountwaverleyrotary.org/  
FACEBOOK ADDRESS: http://www.facebook.com/mountwaverleyrotary 
 
Bulletin Copy Deadline: 5.00 PM. Sunday to Glen Watkins. 
 
Other Important Addresses: 
1. Oakleigh Market shifts are 6am-10.30am and 9.30am till 1pm. The address is Cnr Atherton 
Rd and Hanover Sts Oakleigh. 
2. Mount Waverley Market shifts are 7-11.00 shift 1 (x 2 pax) then 11-2pm shift 2 (x 1 pax). 
The Address is Hamilton Place Shopping Centre, Stephenson’s Road Mount Waverley. 
3. Leighoak Hotel (LOH) is located at 1555 Dandenong Road Oakleigh. 
 

         ATTENTION ALL MEMBERS 
 
PLEASE CONFIRM YOUR MEETING ATTENDANCE EACH WEEK TO KEITH KENDRICK 
ON 0437940617. ADVICES OF LEAVE DATES WOULD ALSO BE APPRECIATED.  
 
OUR FOOD DONATION BIN FOR MONASH WAVERLEY COMMUNITY INFORMATION & 
SUPPORT (MWCIS) IS AT ALL OUR CLUB MEETINGS. PLEASE BRING A SMALL 
DONATION OF NON PERISHABLE FOOD FOR THE DONATION BIN WHICH WILL BE 
LOCATED AT THE ENTRANCE TO THE MEETING. 
 
CALENDAR OF UPCOMING CLUB/ROTARY EVENTS IS ON THE LAST PAGE OF THIS 
BULLETIN. ROTARIANS PLEASE CHECK FOR YOUR MARKET COMMITMENT ON THIS 
PAGE. 
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PHOTO’S FROM LAST WEEK 

     
Speaker Robyn  Chairman Bill        Lou 
 

       
Kerrie (PNM)   Kerrie, Robyn, Terry, Bill and Lyn 
 
 
 
 

 

Presidents Report July 31 
Another fairly quiet meeting, attendance wise, as several members are still 
away on holidays.  Gordon Oliver was scheduled to speak to us on his 
interesting work in Central Australia. Unfortunately due to a family 
commitment he had to cancel.   
Robyn Morrow stepped up on very short notice and gave us a very 
interesting presentation on her recent trip to the Northern Territory.  Not 
many of us are aware of the challenges of living in such remote locations  

such as the Tiwi islands. We often take our access to health services for granted, and Robyn 
reminded us of how difficult it is to carry out tests for a range of fairly common eye diseases in 
such a remote aboriginal community. 
I am attaching a letter received from Anna Burke MP regarding the ANZAC Centenary, and an 
allocation available to groups in the local electorate for appropriate projects to celebrate this 
important occasion. 
It is highly likely that Rotary in Australia will be involved.  I certainly expect that most clubs will 
have some commitment to the commemoration marking 100 years since the start of World 
War 1, and I believe that our Club should also be involved in the celebration in some way. 
While we might not necessarily want to involve ourselves at this time in the ANZAC Centenary 
Local Grants Programme, we should start thinking sooner rather than later about what form 
our involvement should take.  The Board has this on the Agenda for future meetings, but we 
need feedback from members; whether or not we should be involved, and ideas for projects.    
 
See you on Wednesday 
Terry 
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Sergeant Roger and Robyn   Malcolm F and Glen 
 

  
Glen, Ron and Don      Lyn & Robyn 
 

                CONGRATULATIONS & CELEBRATIONS 
31 July to 6 August: Happy Birthday to Lyn Walker on 4th August. No Anniversaries this week. 
 

    MEMBER CONTRIBUTIONS 
 
FUNDRAISING 
Proposed “Garage Sale” Project. 
The Rotary Club of Mount Waverley in partnership with the Rotary Club of Oakleigh will 
conduct a Garage  Sale of upmarket,  new & second hand goods  on Sunday the 27th. October  
at the Oakleigh Market from 8 am to 2 pm. 
To this effect, it would be appreciated if you could source any of the items listed below from 
your own households, that of relatives, friends & neighbours now and over the next 8 weeks. 
Many of the items left out for the annual council collections are suitable, although we are not 
conducting a rubbish collection. 
In an endeavour to limit left over rubbish and hence the disposal problem of same, it is 
requested that articles be clean and in working order, preferably less than 5 years old and 
certainly not more than 10 years old. 
Until the sale date, goods may be delivered either to myself or to Terry Roche or they can be 
collected.      The goods will be stored at the Club’s storage facility. 
The funds raised will be split between the two clubs and used for community projects.  
Type of goods required. 
This is a suggested list, but suitability should be confirmed with either Terry or myself.  Suffice 
to say, size of item(s) is important. If it won’t fit into a car boot it is unsuitable. 

 Electrical appliances in safe working order. These will be tested before sale.  
 New clothes in original packaging. 
 Clean blankets in good condition. 
 Small articles of furniture no larger than a chair. 
 Kitchen appliances in good condition. Includes cooking utensils pots & pans. 
 Dinner sets and cutlery. 
 Office equipment and entertainment goods less than 5 years old. 
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 Fashionable jewellery, watches and clocks. 
 Hard cover books, but not school books or textbooks. Car manuals and similar books 

OK. 
 Objects de arte such as framed photos and prints, statues, pottery and Bric-a-Brac, 

subject to inspection and suitability. In other words if you would buy it then so will 
others! 

 Garden implements and garage items such as tools etc. 
 Sporting goods such as cricket sets and tennis racquets. Balls of all sizes in good 

condition. 
 Labelled tinned food, but no putrescibles.  
 Anything else with a good chance of sale able to be fitted into a car boot. 

Any donations you can make to this fund raising endeavour will be gratefully accepted. 
If you have any space for storage of goods please let either Terry or myself know. 
Please contact Adrian Clifford on 0409 311 181 or Terry Roche on 0404 391 511   
COMMUNITY 
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         CALENDAR/PROGRAM                                                                         
for addresses -  please refer page 1 of this bulletin 
LEGEND:    black Club Market         xxxx Club Meeting         xxxx Rotary/Club Project 
 Date            Venue                    Time                     Event (or Topic)          Chairperson  
 
2 August Pinewood Coles  9.30am-10am MWCIS Coles Food Pickup  Paul 
 to 6 Holskamp 
 
4 August Atherton/Hanover  6am-1pm  Oakleigh Market  Paul /  
    Michelle H.  
 
7 August  LOH  6.00 for 6.30pm  RYPEN Students Don 
 
9 August  Pinewood Coles  9.30am-10am  MWCIS Coles Food Pickup  Terry 
 to 6 Holskamp 
 
11 August Hamilton Place  6am-1pm  Mt Waverley Market  Malcolm F / 
    Robyn / Michael 
 
14 August Café Oggi 6 for 6.30pm Social night NA 
 
16 August  Pinewood Coles  9.30am-10am  MWCIS Coles Food Pickup  Janine 
 to 6 Holskamp 
 
18 August Athurton/Hanover  6am-1pm  Oakleigh Market  Fiona/Adrian 
 
21 August LOH 6 for 6.30pm RYLA Students Adrian 
 
23 August  Pinewood Coles  9.30am-10am  MWCIS Coles Food Pickup  Ros 
 to 6 Holskamp 
 
25 August Athurton/Hanover  6am-1pm  Oakleigh Market  Pete/ Ron T 
 
28 August LOH 6 for 6.30pm TBA Beth 
 
30 August  Pinewood Coles  9.30am-10am  MWCIS Coles Food Pickup  Don 
 to 6 Holskamp 
 


